
  

 

  
 

Northbound China Stock Connect Deletion 
 

08 June 2021 

Following the latest announcement from Hong Kong Stock Exchange, eighty-nine China A share Stocks 

are no longer being available on the Northbound China Stock Connect Scheme Buy-and-Sell List, FTSE 
Russell will apply the stock deletions to FTSE Global Equity Index Series and the associated indexes 

effective Monday, 14 June 2021 (i.e. after the close of business on Friday, 11 June 2021). 
 
List of affected constituents can be accessed via the attachment below. 
   
    

 List_of_Northbound_China_Stock_Connect_Deletion.xls 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 
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New York +1866 551 0617 
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